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February 27, 2025 
 
Chery Hulet  
Chief Financial Officer 
Dixie Power  
71 E Highway 56  
Beryl, UT  84714 
 
Re: Docket No. 25-066-T01, Dixie Power’s Proposed Tariff Revisions 
 
Dear Ms. Hulet, 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) appreciates the parties’ efforts to ensure 
the accuracy of the documents. The discrepancy identified in the Division of Public 
Utilities’ (DPU) Comments did not affect Dixie Power’s Proposed Tariff Revisions (the 
“Revisions”) or Dixie Power’s compliance with the Code and therefore did not affect 
the PSC’s Acknowledgment of the Revisions, and based on DPU’s February 19, 2025, 
memorandum, the Acknowledgment remains in effect. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#338464 

 
 


